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Congratulations to Class 32.  The Class shared a day of challenges, 

accomplishments, laughter and good memories during their COPES 

Day experience.  Thanks to Alumnus, Alex Connolly (11) and his crew 

at Gulfstream  Council, Boy Scouts of America for their coordination 

and experience of the program.  Thanks also to Sarah Baker and First 

Citizens Bank for sponsoring the afternoon refreshments. 

A Day of Challenges 

Thanks to our Alumni COPES Day Committee: Tim Kinane (1) for 

the ongoing Leadership Skill: our outside facilitators; Sarah Baker (29), 

Cheree Ramirez (27), Chelsea Matheson (30), Cindy Groover (30), 

George Dzama (30), Greg Nuttall (7) & Jeanne Dunn (28) not pictured. 

ADULT CHALLENGE    1 

  Class 32 

  

THANK YOU KIM  2 

  Moving On 

 

 ALUMNI LUNCHEON  3 

   Jay Jenkins 

 

 ARTS & CULTURE 4 

   Youth Class 24 

 

CHAMBER EVENTS 4 

   February Calendar 

 

SAVE THE DATE 5 

   Alumni Social 

 

AUMNI BOARD 6 

  2022- 2023 

     

BULLETIN BOARD 6 

  Announcements  

  

WEB ADDRESS 6 

   Information 

 

ALUMNI ADDRESS 6 

  Pay Dues 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

 

   Alumni Social 

 

March 2nd 

 



 February  2023            LEADERship Alumni Newsletter               Page  2  

Kim Waser Nash – Class 23 

THANK YOU 

 FOR 

 MAKING A DIFFERENCE        

 

Kim Waser Nash—Class 23 
Communications Coordinator 

Is Moving On 

 

THE ALUMNI BOARD 
 

THANKS YOU 

FOR 

MAKING A DIFFERENCE 
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UPCOMING Stuart/Martin Chamber Events -- 772-287-1088 

 

Feb 7, Tues., 7:45am, Business Before Breakfast,  Girl Scouts of S.E. Florida,  10205 SE Girl Scout Camp Rd., Tequesta 

Feb 8, Wed., 11:45am, Business At Lunch,  Live Hearty,  Marriott Hutchinson Island Beach Resort, 555 NE Ocean Blvd., Stuart 

Feb 15, Wed., 5:30-7:00pm, Business After Hours,   Monarch County Club,  1801 SW Monarch Club Drive, Palm City 

Feb 23, Thur., 9:00am,  GOLF TOURNAMENT,  Shotgun Start, Banyan Creek Golf Club, 1701 SW Crane Creek Ave., PC 

Feb 28, Tues., 7:45am, Business Before Breakfast,  The Sovana of Stuart,  1900 NW Federal Highway, Stuart 

 Youth LEADERship’s Arts and Culture Day  

All 40 students from Martin Youth LEADERship participated in ARTS AND CUL-

TURE DAY on January 17.  Pictures courtesy of Robin Hall/Out2News  

 

The Arts & Culture Day Program Chairman, Jay Spicer (26), Fair 

Manager, Martin County Fair Association, welcomed students at 

Fabulous Feet Dance Studio in Jensen Beach.  Owner Robin Bou-

dreau presented impromptu dance lessons, introducing students  

to basic dance moves.  She also gave  advice on life’s leadership 

skills drawing upon her experience as a small business owner.   

 

Students toured the Road to Victory Military Museum in Stuart, to see Mil-

itary Vehicles, WWII Encampments, Weapons Demonstrations and more. 

Their displays of historical artifacts, uniforms, photographs, and vehicles 

both historical and personal, pay homage to America’s heroes while inform-

ing and educating the students of veterans’ noble endeavors and our free-

doms as Americans. 

 

A brief tour of the Elliott Museum by  President and CEO Rob 

Steele and his staff including a stop at the Norman Rockwell ex-

hibit currently featured. Steve Carr spoke to the students about 

the infamous Ashley Gang.  Steve curated this exhibit and color-

fully told the history of Stuart’s own “Bonnie and Clyde” during 

the early 20th century.   

  

President Francine Beckstead (9) and Technical Director Bryan 

Childe of The Barn Theatre welcomed students and spoke about 

how to get involved with the Barn.  Students also had a hands on 

“slating” experience, where each needed to present their name and 

sing a brief song in a contest to determine the best onstage per-

former.  Congratulations go to Christina Josie, who was voted the 

winner by her MYL classmates.   



 February  2023               LEADERship  Alumni  Newsletter               Page   5 



    

LEADERship Alumni Board  
2022– 2023 

President 
Sam Bruning 

Southern Magnolia Invest. Mgt. 
 

 Vice-President 
Cindy Groover 
Stuart Air Show  

 
Exec. Vice President 

Dr. Tracey Miller 
Martin County School District 

  
 Treasurer 

Greg Nuttall 
Hill, Barth & King, LLC 

 
 Recording Secretary 

Jon Milton 
Milton Engineering Consultants 

 
Past President 

Sarah Baker 
First Citizens Bank 

 
 

Directors 
 

George Dzama 
Martin County Government  

 
Frank Fender 

TeamLogic IT 
 

Jeremy Harris 
Growth Squad  

 
Nancy McCarthy 

United Way of Martin County  
 

Chelsey Matheson 
Council on Aging of MC  

 
David Sarno 

Valley National Bank 
 
 

 Ex-Officio 
 

Class 31  Representative 
Doug Mustapick 

Avanti Home Health 
 

Youth Planning Chair 
Diana Bruton 

Treasure Coast Realty 
 

LEADERship  Prog.  Director 
Cindy LaConte 

Stuart/Martin County Chamber 
 

LEADERlines Editor 
Nancy Sailer 
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Note: Our monthly newsletter can 

now be viewed on our website 

www.LeadershipMCalumni.com 

  

Taryn Kryzda (13) will be the Interim Manager 

for the Village of Indiantown at $12,500 per 

month….the same as Brown, who resigned as 

manager, with the terms to be flashed out with 

the village attorney.  At the January 12, 2023 

Council Meeting Kryzda was nominated and voted by 5-0 to 

start immediately. 

The purpose of  LEADERship  Martin  County  Alumni 

is to support the LEADERship Martin County Program; 

to provide education and networking opportunities for 

our members; and  to enhance community awareness of 

our members by providing opportunities to evaluate 

and act on issues affecting the community. 

Martin Youth LEADERship will hold its Career Day 

on Tuesday, March 21.  I am seeking volunteers who 

would be willing to allow a student to "shadow" them for a 

day or a few hours in their place of employment, speak 

about their careers, and offer advice and guidance to any 

student who may wish to pursue said career.  Students will 

need to contact you directly to set up the details.  One stu-

dent has already contacted me, indicating that she is inter-

ested in shadowing for "engineering, computer program-

ming, music technology or audio production". 

If you are interested in allowing a student to shadow you for 

a few hours sometime in the next 6-8 weeks, please let me 

know.  Jeanne Dunn, MYL Coordinator, martinyouthleader-

ship@gmail.com or 772-486-4695. 

With thanks for all you do for our students. 


